To Ensure the Most Enjoyable & Safe Cruisin Ocean City Please follow these Friendly Reminders:

- Let your friends know they must register in advance if they would like to be a participant (there will be limited registration at the event.)
- Spectator tickets will be sold at both the Inlet and Convention Center during the event.
- Official confirmation postcards for participants will be mailed in April. Please check the information on the postcard to ensure that it is correct.
- Registered participants should bring their signed postcard to the Convention Center, 4001 Coastal Highway, to pick up their participant package. Sign in hours are Wednesday 9:00am-4:00pm, and Thursday Friday & Saturday 7:30am-4pm.
- As stated on the application the deadline for refunds is March 1st.
- If you inadvertently registered more than once, transfers may only be done prior to April 15th
- Watch for Pedestrians at all time.
- Drive safely at all times.
- Participants should take a few minutes and read the official Cruisin program/schedule of events that they will receive at sign-in.
- Participants should follow the one-way traffic pattern and look for event parking staff in the Inlet
- Parking at all locations is limited. If you would like to participate in a particular activity please arrive early.
- The Inlet lot fills up quickly on Friday and Saturday, therefore being in the parade does not guarantee entrance into the Inlet.
- Trailer parking is available, at your own risk and based on availability, at the Route 50 Park & Ride located on the south side of Rt. 50 in West OC. Any trailer parked on an OC street must have a trailer permit. Trailer permits can be purchased from the OC Convention Center during the event. Trailer permits are for registered participants only.

- No trailer parking is available at the Inlet or Convention Center
- No reserving parking spots. If you would like to park with a friend please plan to arrive with them.
- No pop-up tents are allowed in the Inlet or Convention Center parking lot unless approved by the event.
- Participants should plan to attend the trophy presentations daily to see if they've won. Winners will also be posted at the Inlet and Convention Center Information desks as well as on Facebook.
- If you have any questions please ask one of our staff.
- Enjoy your time at Cruisin Ocean City.